
 

 

New French Members Go to the USA for Day of Hope Tour 
 
Elisabeth Jamen [Seidel] 
October 14, 1973 
 

"Our seaside activities this past summer bore 

fruit," writes Elisabeth Jamen.  

 

"Several persons contacted by our summer team 

joined us in September, some going 

immediately to the U. S. for the Day of Hope 

tour there."  

 

In America, Mr. and Mrs. Reiner Vincenz are 

leading a team of European missionaries, 

including 30 from France. New members in 

September included engineers, professors, 

industrialists, and students. 

 

Mr. Henri Blanchard and Mr. Jean Penhard, 

who had attended the first 100 days training 

program at the Belvedere International 

Leadership Training Center, led end-of-summer 

training programs.  

 

Ten to 20 persons usually attend the weekend 

seminars held every two weeks. 

 

Sometimes new members from Belgium, 

Luxembourg, and Switzerland also come.  

 

On October 12-14 they invited all the members 

who had brought a new person during the two previous weeks. 

 

They came with 24 new people to a three-day program of very thorough study. 
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